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Joe Serrano

From: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 8:59 AM
To: Joe Serrano
Cc: Nate Lackey; Larry Pageler; Becky Steinbruner
Subject: Will LAFCO Considerations of Branciforte Fire District and Scotts Valley Fire District 

Reorganization Address Impending $23 Million Bond Debt?

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email.**** 

Dear LAFCO, 
I respectfully request that your Commission consider and publicly discuss the potential impacts of Scotts Valley Fire 
District's current plan to place a $23 million Bond initiative on the November, 2023 ballot to fund construction of a new fire 
station on La Madrona Drive.  https://www.scottsvalleyfire.com/ballot-measure/?fbclid=IwAR0MXOS1AYz1tj-
oXiCJGhSyJ1v3sebijNeOljUvNX7dS2z6CAY2u6DAukU 
 
How will the timing of the Reorganization process and the Scotts Valley ballot initiative impact the property owners 
currently in the Branciforte Fire District, especially if the measure is approved by the Scotts Valley voters? 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this late correspondence for your August 2, 2023 meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Becky Steinbruner 
 
 


